
 

 

 
 

Competitive Selection Process for the 
Procurement of Ancillary Services to the Grid 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 
  

Notice is hereby issued declaring Cancellation of Bidding Process of Ancillary Services 
to the Grid in reference to the Notice of Invitation to Bid published on April 29 and May 
5, 2022.  All qualified bidders and concerned parties are hereby informed that the 
Submission and Opening of Bids and related activities of the aforementioned bidding 
process has been cancelled.  
 
NGCP shall issue a new Notice of Invitation to Bid for the Procurement of Ancillary 
Services to the Grid which shall be open to all interested bidders. 
 
Issued on January 27, 2023. 
 
 
 
 
(Sgd) DARRYL LON A. ORTIZ 
TPBAC Chairman 
 

 

 


